October 29, 2014

Re.: 6™ Grade Immunizations

Dear Parents:

This letter is to inform you that according to New Jersey state law, all students entering 6" grade must
receive the meningococcal vaccine ( e.g., Menactra) as well as a sixth dose of DTap or Boostrix within
two weeks of the student’s 11" birthday.

Please send an updated immunization record containing documentation of your child having received
these two immunizations to the school nurse’s office within three weeks of your child’s 11" birthday.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Respectfully,
Diane Giella, RN

Neifa Hadley, RN, MSN



